
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

23 January 2024 

 

Dear Parent 

 

As you are aware the LCVP Programme involves the completion of 6 items of 

work for inclusion in their portfolio and accounts for 60% of the overall 

examination.  At this stage your son/daughter should have 5 items of work 

completed and submitted. Please check with your son/daughter that all 5 have 

been corrected and submitted at this stage. (CV, Action Plan, Career 

Investigation, Summary Report, Work Experience Diary) 

 

The final piece of work for the portfolio is a RECORDED INTERVIEW.   

 

The official recorded interviews for the state examination will take place in 

the school on Monday January 29th. It is important that your son/daughter is 

present on the day and in full uniform.  

 

The written examination will take place on Wednesday May 1st, 2024 and 

this accounts for the remaining 40%.  

 

 

 

Yours faithfully 

 

 

_______________________       _B. Culligan__ 

 

Denis O’Rourke      Betty Culligan   

       

Principal      LCVP Co-ordinator 


